
 

School Play Arrangements 

                                          

Dear Parents, 
We are fast approaching the dress rehearsal for the school play as well as the 

performances themselves.  We thought it would be useful to share all the important 

information with you in one letter. 

Dress Rehearsal (Friday 12th July) 

As in previous years, we are asking that parents drop their children off at Crossways 

village hall at 8.40am. Staff will be at the village hall, ready to greet your child. We ask that 

all children in Years R-3 wear their costume to the village hall (and bring their uniform and 

school shoes to the village hall in a carrier bag). Please do not send book bags to school 

on this day. Year 4 need to wear their uniform as their costumes will be waiting for them 

when they arrive at the village hall. If children have packed lunches, they should bring 

them to the village hall too. Children that come to school in a taxi will be dropped off at the 

village hall. Any children in Breakfast Club on this day will be walked down to the village 

hall by two members of staff. 

Performance 1: (Wednesday 17th July, 1.15pm) 

This will be our first afternoon performance. On the day, the children will need to walk to 

the village hall, ready for the afternoon performance and we want them to take as little as 

possible with them! So, we are asking children to wear play clothes to school on this day 

and bring their costume (Year R-3) in a carrier bag. They will get changed into their 

costumes at lunch time and will leave their play clothes at school for you to collect the next 

day. We ask that, if your child has a packed lunch, could you please send a disposable 

lunch to school on this day. Finally, no book bags on this day too! Please collect your child 

from the village hall at 3.15pm. Children that go home in a taxi will be picked up from the 

village hall as well. Any children attending Happy Valley will walk back to school with 2 

members of staff. 

Performances 2 & 3 (Friday 19th July and Monday 22nd July at 6pm) 

For the evening performances, Year 4 need to be at Crossways village hall for 5.15pm. All 
other classes need to be dropped off between 5.30-5.40pm. PLEASE STICK TO THESE 
TIMES. Children in Years R-3 need to come to the evening performance in their costumes. 
At the interval, children in Years R & 1 can go home. This will be at approximately 7pm. 
Please let the class teacher know if your child will be picked up at the interval. All other 
children will need to be picked up at the end of the performance (which will be 
approximately 8pm). Children will need to be collected from the playgroup room at the 
back of the hall. 

The last performance on Monday night will have a slightly later finish time. 

Doors will open at 5.30pm for ticket holders to take their seats.  

If you have any queries, please speak to the school office. Thank you. 

Frome Valley First School 


